
Minutes of June 18 
, 2023 meeting 

Pella Amateur Radio Club 
1:30 PM at Liberty Evangelical Free Church, Pella, IA 

1. Present: Justin – KEØFKF, Tyler - KEØZZO, Kevin – KBØBGU, Roger – WØZMU, Daniel – WØOTV, 
Brian – KEØRMA,  and Dan – KB2FSK. 

2. Treasurer’s Report.  The treasurer was attending the Great Plains Super Launch in Alabama. 

3. A discussion was held concerning Field Day. The following was decided: 

a. Set up will begin at Noon. 

b. Kevin will bring a 40-meter antenna.  It or the off-center fed will be used for that band.  

Daniel will bring the 20-meter beam. 

c. Tyler will bring a couple or rigs along with the club rig.  Mike and Daniel will each bring a 

power generator. The one Daniel has belongs to the Club. 

d. We will operate class 2A,  (two transmitters, each one hundred watts or less) with the 

possible addition of a two-meter rig, which does not change our class 

e. Dan offered to bring a cooler with ice and some water and soft drinks.  Justin will bring 

some “snack food.” 

f. In addition to the listings above, refer to the e-mail from Dave WØIM concerning what 

he plans to bring.  In general, everybody should bring what they think can be used. 

4. Tyler brought additional information concerning repeater water power painting.  Crews are 

there and setup is in process.  The cell phone contractor mistakenly removed and took away 

our Heliax as well as the tower owner’s telemetry coax.  They recognize their mistake and are 

offering to replace both of them.  Tyler is in contact with both organizations and will coordinate 

the installation of the new coax. 

5. With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at about 2:45 PM on June 18, 2023.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Roger Stubbe - Secretary 


